
 
 
 
 

CUMBRIA EDUCATION SERVICE 
 

St Bees Village School 

Main Street 

ST BEES 

CA27 0AA 

Headteacher Mrs E Sharp 

Telephone: 01946 822392 

email: admin@stbeesvillage.cumbria.sch.uk 
 

Thursday, 23rd January 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Rcp Visit to Strudda Bank Farm 

 

Strudda Bank is a 500 acre traditional beef and sheep farm at Calderbridge.  As part of ‘Spring & New 

Life’ we are planning to visit Strudda Bank on Wednesday, 18th March 2020.  The farm has planned 

activities to suit the curriculum. 

 

Can we please ask that children come to school appropriately dressed, including waterproof coat and 

wellington boots.  The bus will pick us up at 9.10am after registration and we will return before the 

end of the school day. 

 

Our ladies in the kitchen will provide children with a packed lunch and a drink; the children have 

chosen their preferred sandwich filling.  If you would prefer to supply a packed lunch from home 

please let us know by Wednesday, 29th January 2020 to ensure the kitchen are aware and so reduce 

unnecessary waste.  

 

If possible, a voluntary contribution of £4.50 per child would be greatly appreciated to pay for 

transport costs. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

L Storey 
 

Mrs L Storey, 

Rcp Teacher. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

St Bees Village School 

Rcp Strudda Bank Farm Visit  -  Wednesday, 18th March 2020 

 

Child’s name ________________________________________  I enclose a contribution of £4.50 

towards the visit.   

 

**I will be providing a packed lunch for my child from home. 

 

Signed ______________________________________________________________ 
 


